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Dear 3P parents/carers,
I am writing to you with the exciting news that Mrs Pearson is expecting a baby!  Our NJS family extend a huge congratulations to Mr and Mrs Pearson.

Mrs Pearson will finish for maternity leave mid Spring Term.  We will be in contact in the new year to confirm arrangements for maternity cover.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact myself or a member of the team.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Moody

Head teacher

